

Credentials:

FS Derrick
MP Dolla
NW Thea
GT Dimitri
EP Janine
WC Mariette
LIM Jeanie

1. Approval for change of agenda. Voting first.
 - a. Voting because last year PM requested 2 people to help

Proposed : Technical: Dimitri Mandi Tiaan

Development: Dimitri Lee

Selected:

Technical: Tiaan vd Walt

Development: Lee

2. SAGF#
 - a. Development : Matie full time appointment entry level training (growth in transformation)
 - b. Membership fees: Life = 10*CAT a membership
 - c. One registration deadline (APRIL)
3. Participation stream and high performance stream ideas. (Mandy : it was proposed last year now all kids stuck in L4&L5) People send routines . One routine for all ages. Lee : should have stepping stones, maybe more levels. All in agreement up to L6 and then L7 & up. Cut-off for routines end of November. Tseko: implement before beginning of next year
4. Try to support ZONE festivals. South Zone have always rotated. North Zone will now rotate just get approval beforehand to understand if they can host
5. Education falls under development.
6. FIG2 course in January in Pretoria
7. Coaches levels : Level 2 coaches can present Level 1 course.
8. TopTen: FIG rules to apply (chosen only from L6 and up) Maybe have TopTen also in South
9. Select team from zone competition and take part as a team for team trophy (no one opposed)
10. Only mini-tramp for trials, not as part of SA's (no one opposed)
11. Make sure if you send one to course to receive certificate
12. Dimitri: move away from logbooks
13. Fundraising: Try to approach (call in a favour) people. Mandy waiting for reply to requests. Wants to know if sponsors can advertise on clothing.
14. Missing equipment : TSEKO and CHRIS will look into it and report back.
15. Why not have tramp competition at HP centre at TUKS
16. Financials : Tumbling closing R160000
 TRAMP closing R216000

Cheryl thanks all for all the help with the games.